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Pepartment of Education

REGION VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS
Schools Division of Cebu Province

“Office of the Schools
Division Superintendent

January 2, 2024

DIVSION MEMORANDUM
No. CCO?% s 2024

LEARNERS’ CONVERGENCE PHILIPPINES 2024 PRE-EVENT SURVEY

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Division Chiefs, CID and SGOD
Public Schools District Supervisors/OICs/Caretakers
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. The Office of Assistant Secretary for Operations (OASOPS) through the Bureau of
Learning Support Services-Learner Formation Division aims to create an engaging,
learner-centered, all encompassing program for the Learners' Convergence (LearnCon) PH
2024 set to be implemented in August 2024.

2. With this, the OASOPS requests all learners, teaching and non-teaching
personnel, and various stakeholders to answer the pre-event survey through the link:
https:/ /bit.ly/LearnConPH2024 PreEventSurvey until 19 January 2024.

3. For inquiries and further technical assistance, kindly contact the Schools
Governance and Operations Division (SGOD) thru this contact number 424-9000 loc. 105.

4. Wide dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum are directed.

SENEN PRISCILO P. PAULIN, CESQ 'V
Schools Division Superintendent

SPPP/LMD/FCL/VAY/SGOD/GSB/ams2024

Address: DepEd Cebu Province, IPHO Bldg., Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City
Telephone Nos.: 032-4249000

Email Address: cebu.province@deped.gov.ph

Website: cebuprovince.deped.gov.ph
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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS

Office of the Regional Director . o
27 DEC 2

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 373 ,s.2023

LEARNERS’ CONVERGENCE PHILIPPINES 2024 PRE-EVENT SURVEY

To: Schools Division Superintendents
Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1. This is in reference to the Office of Assistant Secretary for Operations (OASOPS)
Memo No. OM-OASOPS-2023-0 issued on 19 December 2023, titled Learners’ Convergence
Philippines 2024 Pre-Event Survey.

2. The Office of Assistant Secretary for Operations (OASOPS) through the Bureau of
Learning Support Services-Learner Formation Division aims to create an engaging, learner-
centered, all-encompassing program for the Learners’ Convergence (LearnCon) PH 2024 set
to be implemented in August 2024.

. 8 In view thereof, the OASOPS hereby requests all learners, teaching and non-teaching
personnel, and various stakeholders to answer the pre-event survey through the link:
hitps:/ /bit.lv/LearnConPH2024 PrellventSurvey until 19 January 2024.

4. Immediate dissemination and compliance with this Memorandum is enjoined.

SALUSTIANO T. JIMENEZ JD, EdD, CESO V
Director IV
. Regional Director

STJ/FYAJESSD/TTR/IPS

Dofia M. Gaisano St., Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

De JED ; ‘ Telephone Number: 639457623193 local 700
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